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January 5, 1987 

To: 

From: 

Re: 

All Executive Members 

Adrien Kiernan 

Executive Meeting - January 12, 198 {8 

It is crucial that you attend the January 12th Executive 
Meeting for the following reasons: 

a) 

b) 

c) 

The yearly business membershiR meeting which is 
scheduled for February 2, 198 W, cannot be changed. 

The budget has to be approved at the February 
membership meeting and has to be approved at the 
Executive level. 

We need time to prepare the agenda and attachments, 
have it printed and mailed to our members. 

Will you notify Sally if you cannot attend the Executive 
Meeting next week? 

224-2308 
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